
   

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Students and employers, if successfully matched through the programme, will be required to sign a Legal 

Agreement provided by SOAS. 

 

The agreement will only be shared by SOAS Careers once the student has accepted their place on the 

internship. 

 

Any questions, please contact internships@soas.ac.uk. 

 

Many thanks 

Luke Brockway 

Acting Head of Careers 

 

 

 

 

 


